
November 10, 2023 

Dear Applicant, 

The Ohio State USBC will award a $3,000 Scholarship to 1 female and 1 male member for the upcoming 
2023-2024 academic school year. If you are planning to attend a program of learning beyond high school 
you are eligible to apply.  

Attached is the application form with eligibility and requirements for the program. These forms are also 
available on www.ohiostateusbc.com. Online submission will also be available on the website. If using 
paper form, please complete the application and attach all requested items: photo, letters and 
transcript and return the documents to:  

Ohio State USBC Scholarship Committee 
      C/O David Leedale Director #3 

5332 Richmoor Road 
   Springfield, Ohio 45503 

The deadline for completed forms is March 15, 2024. Please make sure that all information is filled out 
accurately and completely as possible. Additional sheets may be attached if space is not sufficient to 
answer all questions and categories adequately. Please make sure that the application, reference letters, 
transcripts are signed.   

The names of the 2024 recipient(s) will be announced after the Ohio State USBC Board of Directors 
confirm the recipients. The winners will be notified by phone.  

Good luck with your bowling this season and we wish you success with your academic endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

Ohio State USBC Scholarship Committee 

http://www.ohiostateusbc.com/

